

Topic: Open House Activity by Primary Department

Dear KG. 2 parents,

School would like to thank you all for your trust in our teaching and learning system and our care for all kindergartners. We focus on students' development in all aspects in accordance with their age and knowledge levels. We also inculcate the love of learning in students by means of various activities, which focus on listening, speaking, reading and learning with foreign teachers. In addition, we encourage students to continuously enhance their talents and skills by themselves. To accomplish this, we integrate Multiple Intelligences principles into school curricula for teaching students from preschool to secondary levels. If students have continuously been developing themselves from Year 1-12, they will definitely find out what their real talents are. Parents can also help further enhance students' talents, which can be an alternative path to university entrance and their future professions.

To inform parents of the educational and learning environment of primary students, school would like to invite parents to participate in the Open House activity on Friday, September 9th, 2016 at the auditorium on the 4th floor of building 6. The activity lasts 3 hours from 8.30-11.30. School would like to ask for parents' cooperation; if you are joining the activity, to state your intention on the acknowledgement form below and have it returned to class teachers by Friday, 2nd September.

School would like parents to take part in the above-mentioned activity on the date and at the place designated. The school's Infant Department hopes to have a chance to cordially welcome all of you. Thank you in advance for coming.

Yours truly,

(Mrs.Paweenrut Boonsawat)

Director of Sarasas Ektra School (Infant Department)

Remarks:	1. Parents can park their cars on ground number 3, under building 6, and on the football field of
CINQ Sport on	Sathu Pradit Soi 20. To be allowed to park their cars, parents must present their parking permit tags,
which will be gi	iven to them on September 8 th .

2. Parents whose children are not students at the school can see the school learning environment on September 9th on condition that they reserve their places at the Infant Department's Administration Office (Tel.02-674-2450) or the Primary Department Office (Tel. 02-212-9930-1).

Acknowledgement SES.112/2016

Topic: Invitation to the Open House activity hosted by school's primary department

(Please return this paper to the student's class teacher by Friday, September 2nd)

I am (Mr / Mrs / Ms)		, parent of
(Mstr / Ms),	class	
phone number		
☐ I am participating, together with (2 persons at the maximum per family) ☐ I cannot participate.		

Parent's signature